St Elisabeth's CE Primary School News



December 15th 2023

Belonging, Believing, Becoming.

'To grow a diverse and creative educational community, where we encourage belonging and nurture believing; together becoming fulfilled and responsible members of God's world.'

Address: St Elisabeth's Way, Reddish, Stockport. SK5 6BL.

Tel: 0161 432 5785

e-mail: admin@thrive-ste.com

website: www.st-elisabeths.stockport.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

What a fabulous week in the school with the superb Christmas performances from EYFS and KS1.

In addition, KS1 enjoyed a trip to the Fireground Museum and KS2 attended Peter Pan at the Plaza. We are now looking forward to KS2's Christmas performance in Church next Thursday.

Thank you for all your donations to our Christmas Fair, thank you to all the teachers who helped and a huge thank you to the PTA for organising such a successful event yet again.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Best wishes

Mrs Lancashire

EYFS

Thank you to all the parents and carers for attending our Christmas Concert. The children thoroughly enjoyed performing to you all. We are sure that you would agree that they all did an amazing job.

The children have been busy recapping this half terms phonics as well as learning to read and write CVC words. In Maths, we have been sorting presents into size order.

The children have also been getting creative preparing Christmas delights and have thoroughly enjoyed using the characters to act out the Nativity story.

We look forward to more fun and excitement during our last week in School!

KS1

The children in Years 1 and 2 have had an extremely busy week! They started off the week with their nativity performance of "Bethlehem's Buzzin" which we thought was fantastic! We have also visited the Fireground museum where we explored the world of firefighting and enhanced our learning of "The Great Fire of London".



Lower Key Stage 2

This week has seen the children in Year 3 /4 and 4 finish off their Roman narratives and what a treat has been to read these stories. Year 3 have enjoyed a Poetry Workshop with Joshua Seigal and had a great time learning how to write poetry.

We have also planned our last Science investigation of the term and we are looking forward to carrying it out next week.



ECO Schools

It's been a really busy term for our Eco Committee and we have achieved so many things already.

The Eco Committee have set up a
Litter Hero Squad to deal with litter
on the playground including designing
new lanyard badges and investing in
new equipment. We have joined a
Terracycle Scheme to recycle bakery
goods as well as encouraging all
classes to recycle their paper.

Mrs. Batson is really proud of our Eco Committee and we look forward to the new term where we will start with our Book Swap event.

Upper Key Stage 2

Year 6 have been thoroughly enjoying their current science topic about the human circulatory system. This week, they have looked at the effects of drugs and alcohol on the body. The children learnt that alcohol can cause damage to the brain and the liver. In addition, the children learnt that all drugs can be harmful, including medicines. At the moment, the children are testing their hypothesis that exercise increases heart rate as oxygen and nutrients are needed by all of the cells in the body.



<u>ATTENDANCE</u> <u>WINNERS</u>

Year N am 95%



Year 6 97% WELL DONE!

BIRTHDAYS



Happy Birthday

Harrison
Alfie
Xander
Lillie-Ann

Have a lovely day!

SUPERSTARS

	Good Behaviour	Reader of the week	Top Learner	
EYFS	Future	Jaden	Rion	For joining in with the singing of our Nursery rhymes. Well done!
Year 1	Mayez	Bella W	Naomi	For always trying her best with presentation skills in her books.
Year 2B	Muktar	Thea	Jacob	For excellent persuasive writing!
Year 2D	William	Anayah	Mason	For fantastic effort in maths.











